Crossett City Council met in special session May 17, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library.

Present: 	Mayor Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Clark Terrell and City Attorney James Hamilton 

Councilmembers:	Carter, Mondragon, Gill, Knight and Foster

Absent:		Councilwoman Phillips


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for April, 2021.

Mayor Marshall opened the floor for discussion of the financial statements.  

Mayor Marshall informed the council that the 2nd round of the Covid Relief Funding should be arriving soon.  This is around $914,000 but can only be spent on certain things.  When the money arrives, it will be placed in a separate bank account and held until further direction from the state and AR Municipal League.   This will be closely audited.

Other questions were asked and answered.  Mrs. Gulledge will look into certain line items that were questioned and send reply to council.

With no other questions, motion to adjourn by Councilwoman Mondragon, seconded by Councilman Gill.  Voice vote was taken and all agreed.


_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


